Josh Furlong

Please do consider the health and well being of the children in our state. I own 5 properties in
cowlitz county which are rented to 6 seperate families, one property being multifamily. My wife
and I feel it would be inviting an environmental hazard into our back yard. The country backing the
development and receiving the goods has been reckless in their environmental impact on our global
environment for decades. Their intent shared thus far to local stakeholders have been deceptive. We
would appreciate the state we pay taxes to and depend on to keep our righs protected to think very
critically about the air quality we depend on while raising our children in. If you look at the fires as
of lately and consider the trend winds of the Columbia it was evident being between to busy urban
areas it is not satisfactory for clearing pollution.

Please do not allow this plant to be permitted to develop in Kalama, Wa, under the current scale for
which it has applied for and the dangerous activity it would encourage by way of fracking that has
decimated the beautiful Dakota and Big Sky planes. We urge you to take this decision into critical
consideration for the future of our youth and environmental well being.

Respectfully,

Josh Furlong



